Supreme Court of Florida

500 South Duval Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1925

RICKY POLSTON
CHIEF JUSTICE
BARBARA J. PARIENTE
R. FRED LEWIS
PEGGY A. QUINCE
CHARLES T. CANADY
JORGE LABARGA
JAMES E. C. PERRY
JUSTICES

January 30, 2013

THOMAS D. HALL CLERK OF COURT

SILVESTER DAWSON MARSHAL

Dear Pro Bono Attorney,

The Supreme Court of Florida, the Young Lawyers Division of The Florida Bar, and the Florida Pro Bono Coordinators Association, in collaboration with your local pro bono program, are proud to present to you a lapel pin in recognition of your exceptional pro bono service in 2012.

The practice of law is a privilege that carries with it certain responsibilities and obligations to our society and to our democracy. We thank you for giving freely and unselfishly of your time and legal talent to represent the poor, the powerless, the defenseless and the oppressed among us. Your work helps to fulfill the promise of equal justice for all.

Because you have obviously found pro bono service fulfilling and worthwhile, I ask that you encourage your colleagues and associates to also give to the less fortunate in our communities.

Congratulations on this well deserved recognition.

Sincerely,

Ricky Polston

RP/mc